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THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (HEATHFIELD CLOSE and HERMITAGE 
COURT, POTTERS BAR) (RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2016 
 
 
Hertsmere Borough Council has made an Order to improve amenity and prevent congestion 
by introducing new waiting restrictions in parts of Heathfield Close and Hermitage Court, 
Potters Bar, as specified in the Schedule to the above mentioned Order. 
 
The Order comprises ‘no waiting at any time’ restrictions to be installed at junctions to 
prevent inappropriate obstructive parking at corners creating restricted visibility, 
manoeuvrability and access problems. 
 
This Order is necessary to improve manoeuvrability and access and to improve the amenity 
for residents, Hertsmere Borough Council considers that the measures are necessary and 
expedient in the interests of avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or for 
preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising. 
 
The measures contained in the Order have been subject to consultation with local and 
County Councillors representing the area, Hertfordshire County Council, the local Police, 
Ambulance, Fire and Rescue Services, other local organisations and groups and local 
residents. 
 
 
Donald Graham 
Chief Executive 
14th November 2016 

 


